

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 10th December 2021

Christmas Performance

The children have all worked incredibly hard to learn their lines, actions, songs and moves for The Magical Christmas Jigsaw which they performed today. If you wish to order a copy of the DVD please make payment through ParentPay. We cannot guarantee delivery before we break up if payment is received after Monday 13th December.

Senior Pupil Awards

Daniel & Flynn

Congratulations!



If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are: Maggie Walker and Marina Davis Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Theatre Visit - Monday 13th December

We are very much looking forward to seeing Beauty and the Beast at the Theatre on 13th December. Please remember we are not expected back at school until around 4:45 - subject to traffic. The children do NOT need any snacks for the afternoon as we will provide these. They can come in non-uniform / Christmas jumpers if they wish.

When you arrive to pick your child / children up please do not park on the zig-zags as we need sufficient space for 3 coaches to pull in and safely drop the children off.

ALL children will be taken back in to school and will then be dismissed from the front of school.

Christmas Cards

Our Post Box is in the corridor for the children to use to send their Christmas cards to people in school. As the children in Class Penguin & Class Puffin are not currently coming into school through the main entrance there is a tray / box in their rooms for their cards. ALL cards for school should be put into the trays or post box please - children are encouraged not to hand them out. Cards can be brought in until Wednesday 15th December. No cards please after this date as there will be no time to sort and distribute them.

Thank you for your support.

Applications to School Admissions

A reminder that all applications for a place at school, whether it be for Reception, Middle or Junior School for next September must be made online.

Please don't miss the deadline of 15^{th} January 2022.

www.kirklees.gov.uk/addmissions

School Christmas Dinner

Don't forget that our
Christmas Dinner
is on

Wednesday 15th December.

Children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers or come in non-uniform that day.

Thank you.

Christmas Parties

Helping Hands are kindly organising class parties for the children which will take place during the afternoon of Thursday 16th December.

Children can come in non-uniform / party clothes that day. Please ensure they are wearing sensible footwear though for break and lunchtimes.

Snacks

Just a reminder that snacks for break should be healthy and must not contain nuts as we are a 'Nut Free School'. Please don't send too much as there is limited time to eat it particularly in the afternoon.

Thank you.

Christmas Holidays

We break up on Friday 17th December 2021
We re-open to children on Wednesday 5th January 2022